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SUMMER TAX COLLECTION 
 

Payments are to be mailed to the following 
address:  Nancy A. Price, 312 East Central Road, 
Coldwater, MI 49036.  Please make checks 
payable to OVID TOWNSHIP.  Receipts will 
be provided only if a self-addressed stamped 
envelope is included with the tax payment.  Ovid 
Township does not accept credit/debit cards.  
Payments MUST BE RECEIVED by 
September 14th or they will be considered 
delinquent.  Postmarks are not accepted.  No 
Sunday or Holiday payments. 
 
You can call 517-238-4435 for an appointment if 
you would like. Hours to pay taxes in person at 
my home at 312 East Central Road is 9:00 am to 
5:00 pm: 

September 14, 2010 
 

 Tax information is now available on-line at 
www.ovidtownship.org 
 
 
APPLICATION FOR DEFERMENT OF 

SUMMER TAXES 
 

If you meet one of the following requirements: 
 

1. Has a total gross household income of 
$40,000 or less for the preceding tax 
year, 

       AND 
  *is totally and permanently   disable,  
 Paraplegic, hemiplegic, quadriplegic,  
 OR 
 *is an eligible serviceperson, eligible 
 veteran, or eligible widow or widower, 
 OR 
 *is at least age 62 
 
2. Agricultural real property, if gross 
 receipts of the agricultural or  
 horticultural operations in the previous 
 year, or the average gross receipts of the 
 operations from the previous three  

years, are not less than the total  
 household income of the owner in the 
 previous year or the combined 
 household income in the previous 

 year of the individual members of a 
 limited liability company that owns 
 the agricultural real property.  A limited 
 liability company may claim the  
 deferment under this section only if the 
 individual members of the limited 
 liability company qualified for the  
 deferment under this section before 
 the individual members found the 
 limited liability company. 
 
If you meet one of the above requirements and 
want to defer your summer taxes until February 
14, 2012,  please call 517-238-4435 for an  
application to be mailed to you.  This must be 
completed and returned by September 15, 2011 
to be eligible for the deferment. 
 

 
FIREWORKS 

 
The Coldwater Lake Association will again 
Sponsor fireworks on the sandbar on Coldwater 
Lake.  Display date is Saturday, July 2nd with a rain 
date on Sunday, July 3rd. 
 
 

CHAIN OF LAKES SEWER UPDATE 
 
The Feasibility Study for a Wastewater Collection 
and Treatment System for the Marble to Long Chain 
of Lakes has just been completed and will be 
presented to Algansee, Quincy, and Ovid Township 
Board of Trustees at their June regular township 
board meetings respectively.  Public informational 
meetings will be held, one on a weekend and another 
during the week to allow the public to obtain accurate 
information about the proposed project and answer 
questions that property owners in the proposed sewer 
district may have.  The feasibility study is available 
on-line at www.ovidtownship.org 



___________________________________________ 
ROAD PROJECTS AND DUST CONTROL 

 
The seal coating project for this summer will be: 

 
Paradine (Fillmore to S. Angola Rd.) 
Fillmore Rd. (Paradine – Central Rd.) 
Lockwood Rd. (Twp line to S. Angola Rd.) 
Behnke Rd. (Central to Rose Rd.) 
Rose Rd. (Behnke Rd. to Smith Rd.) 
Harbor Cove Dr. 
Access Rd. (Warren Rd. to fishing site) 
Sarah Ln/Maple Knoll/Tompkins/Access 
 

Sealcoating will also be applied to some of the 
private drives. 

 
The Township will have one dust control application 
applied to all the township local gravel roads. 
 
   

TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETINGS 
 

Township Board meetings are held the second 
Monday of each month at 7:30 pm. at the Ovid 
Township Hall, 381 S. Angola Road.  All 
meetings are opened to the public and we 
encourage you to attend. 
 
 

TOWNSHIP BOARD MEMBERS 
 
Sue Miller, Supervisor 517-279-0014 or 
   517-238-4457 
Judy Sabaitis, Clerk 517-238-9308 
Nancy Price, Treasurer 517-238-4435 
Ron Sampsel, Trustee 517-238-2173 
Larry Omo, Trustee 517-238-4322 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS 
 
The Planning Commission meetings are the first 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30 pm. at the Ovid 
Township Hall, 381 S. Angola Road. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TOWNSHIP ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 

 
Jim Miko  Ofc:   517-238-5999 
   Fax:   517-238-9631 
 
Jim is available on Tuesday and Thursday from 
8:00 am to noon at the Township Hall, 381 S. 
Angola Road.   
 
Zoning permits are required on all construction 
including accessory buildings whether 
permanent or portable, and fences. 
 
 

TOWNSHIP SEXTON 
 

George Baker, Sexton 517-278-8418 or 
                                      517-677-4072 cell 
 
Please contact Mr. Baker for information 
regarding cemetery lots or Judy Sabaitis, Clerk. 
 
Cemetery lots are available for purchase in 
Lockwood, Sorter and Wilson Cemetery.  The 
cost is $100 for each burial space. 
 
 

TOWNSHIP ASSESSOR 
 

SM Assessing Service 
Sue Miller 
20 W. Chicago Street 
Coldwater, MI 49036 
 
517-279-0014   ofc. 
517-279-1272   fax 
 

 


